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I oppose SB 1583. 

 

The parents, the parent/teacher organizations, and the school boards should be 

allowed to work collaboratively to determine what books may be found in their 

respective school libraries.  The local city and county libraries are open to those 

students who wish to read books that aren't available to them in their own schools. 

 

I am asking for a "no" vote on SB 1583. 


